
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

 26th January 2024 - Our “Value for life” is “Friendship”.                   

“A friend loves at all times” Proverbs 17:17 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear All,  

The weeks are rushing by! Art Day this week saw a variety of mediums being used, our class 2 were sewing – 

they are making a class banner and I saw lots of children determined and persevering …even when they had to 

re-thread the needle! Class 3 were also very busy linking the art created to their PAN performance in March, I 

can’t wait to see their art display at the Parr Hall. 

It certainly has been windy and a special thank you goes to Mr Strange this week for battening down all items 

that were loose due to the storms.  

We have a number of PTA events coming up soon and I just wanted to say that monies raised are directly 

benefiting your children – we are trying to replace our I Pads that are near the end of their life and very much 

appreciate your help. We think we have enough from the Christmas fair and wreath making to acquire 5…only 

10 more to go. We wouldn’t be able to get these without YOU and the PTA team …THANK YOU. 

Ethos leaders are working on a new display to go in church this term – we will let you all know when it’s 

finished and a shout out for the school council who are creating an awareness day for our food bank 

contributions…thinking of others as always. Have a wonderful coming week. Mrs Mowbray 

       “Let your light shine! Matthew 5:16          

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             

                                                                      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

We are a church school…   

 Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 
 Our Christian value this half term is  
 friendship and children will be  
 exploring… 

     
         

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Week in pictures… 

EYFS: Journeys 

 

 

Class 2: Science 

 

 

 

 

Class 3-Chester trip 

 

 

 

Class 4 : Sewing 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

   Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus 

Our LDST Trust : Working together this week on 

Spirituality and further  ADHD training for SENDCo’s. 

Learning together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 PTA – the school PTA held their meeting last night and discussed and agreed future 
fun events for our children to enjoy and to raise money for the school to buy new I Pads.      
Take a look at the Dates List attached to see the planned events which are shown in green.  
 

The first event is the Pancake Toss – Tuesday 6th February 2024. 

Followed by our new event Easter Wreath Making Event on Thursday 14th March 2024. 
 

Don’t forget to check the Dates Lists for all PTA events planned. 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Growing at the heart of God’s community 

 
Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 

 

 

Art Day - Glazebury Artists enjoyed their day of Art! We all had fun creating our artwork; from 

performance art in reception, portrait sketching in class 2, landscape painting in class 3 to embroidery 

in class 4! A range of skills were being used and there were lots of smiles throughout day!  

 

 

 

 

Presto – we had a visit this week from Presto 

Music School who put on a great performance for all 

our children to enjoy demonstrating various 

instruments – drums, keyboard, and guitar.  Flyers 

were sent home earlier this week, if you would be 

interested in music lessons, you can contact them 

directly on 01925 577715. For more information visit 

prestomusicschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Pancake Toss - our ever popular 

sponsored pancake toss is returning to 

Glazebury on Tuesday 6th February.  Get 

practicing – who will be our 2024 winners?  

Letter and sponsor forms came out earlier 

this week, you can either donate your 

sponsorship in cash or via your ParentPay 

app.  Good Luck.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Exciting News – Launch of funded childcare for 2 year olds. 

We have 2 year old nursery places available. Register now for your child’s 

place in time for the April 2024 funding launch. Don’t miss out! 



 

 

              
 

 



 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.7% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 22nd January 2024.  

 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 93.2% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 92.4% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 86.2%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 96% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 92.5% 

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 91.7% 

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 96.9% 


